
Dear Household of God, 

Pray that every person within your congregation will "attain to the unity of the 
faith, and of the knowledge of the Son of God, to a mature man, to the measure 
of the stature which belongs to the fullness of Christ." (OneCry prayer from 
Ephesisans 4:13) 

One Cry is a prayer tool included in our monthly newsletters.  It is one of the 
ways we can be praying together even when many can't gather.  https://
onecry.com 

We will continue ReGathering in Phase 1 which is "masks only" inside.  The 
attachment says Phase 1.5 because it is a little different than the original Phase 
1.  I understand that "Phase 1 again" is a little more difficult since we experienced 
a window of time in Phase 2.  We are also planning our second time to have 
audio from inside the worship center available outside at the pavilion.  Masks are 
NOT required outside.  If you were there last week in the pavilion, then please 
know that we hope to have a significantly better quality sound this week.  The 
8:00 am service is much cooler at the pavilion.  Thanks again for your patience 
and perseverance. 

PLEASE reach out to me or someone if you have needs, questions, concerns, 
etc.  We really want to "one another" "one another" as the body of believers in 
this pandemic season. 

Pressing On as One Body, 
Pastor Stan 
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